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Greetings,                                                                                           March 2021   
 

The international hunters have started returning to 
South Africa. They’ve always been a blessing to The 
Fold. We had a group this month that brought meat, 
clothes, fruit and vegetables. 
 
 
School is going well for our kids. They’ve also had a 
busy month with extra activities. They had an ice 
cream party and a water slide. Another day brought a 
movie night, which they held at the school. The older 

children had a field trip to the Welgevonden private game reserve. They learned about 
conservation and got to see a lot of the animals. 

 
It was also wonderful to have visitors at The Fold who taught the children about the 
gospel using a gospel bag. Then Kabelo, who’s turning 6 later this year, repeated the 
lesson to the kids using the bag. Just goes to show, that even children can teach the 
gospel. On another occasion, Jessica (one of the older children) taught the children 
about how we are ALL God’s masterpieces using a wood carving.  

 



This month’s birthdays were Mahlatsi (9), Itumeleng (4), Elizabeth (13), and Thapelo 
(12). We also have the picture of the birthdays from January and February. 

For those who are using AmazonSmile, we got a recent update from them that we have 
received $542.52 over the last few years. If you’d like to help us increase that amount, 
please use this link: https://smile.amazon.com and put in “Prince Ministry in South 
Africa” as the charity you want to support. It doesn’t cost you anything. If you’re already 
a Prime member, this will not affect your membership. You just need to move over to 
smile amazon and all your history will still be there. Our donations are down, and if 
everyone who is using Amazon would change to smile, it would help us immensely.  

 Please don’t forget the link to sponsor a child: 
https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-child

Praises: Hunters who bring us meat and other gifts. Jody and Kathy all settled in and 
doing very well.   

Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. Spreading the word to new interested 
parties about the good work being done at The Fold.    

God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince 
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